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Labour Councillor calls for full debate on Street Sculpture 
At recent meeting of the City Council there was some discussion about the City commissioning some street sculpture. The discussion was started by Cllr. O Brolchain who suggested that such sculpture should commemorate street performer Johnny Massacre. However Labour Cllr. Billy Cameron has called for wider public debate and consultation about the sculptures before the Council makes any decision.  
Cllr. Billy Cameron said: “Given that street sculpture can make a significant contribution to the atmosphere in the city and is an essential expression of Galway’s unique culture. It is important that the Council  discusses the matter  with the people of the city, so that any future street sculptures are reflective of Galway city’s’ innate culture. When there are so many people and groups that have contributed to Galway and artistic ideas that could be commemorated through street sculpture to reflect Galway’s heritage. The Council has a duty to ensure that future sculptures are as appropriate and thought provoking as Behans Equality Emerging. 
While supporting Cllr. O’Brolchains in encouraging street sculpture, I would think it more appropriate that such sculpture should commemorate groups such as ‘The ‘Magdalene Women in Galway or ‘The newspaper boy’ who in the past sold newspapers in the city. What is most important is that the sculpture reflects Galway’s past, present or future and that the people should be involved. Perhaps even an open competition for the sculpture could be organised and the people could decide the winner.”    
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